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The Arts & Technology Faculty 

Provision of Safety Equipment/Costs of Materials for Design & Technology Projects 

November 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

To ensure that your son/daughter takes full advantage of their design and technology lessons it is 

important for them to have the correct protective clothing.  This means that on each occasion they 

are taught they will be required to wear an apron to protect their uniform, and when necessary 

eye, ear and hand protection. 

All protective clothing and equipment will be provided and maintained by the faculty. 

Please do not provide these yourselves 

To cover the costs of this we ask you make a once only payment of £3.00.  This will ensure the 

right protection is always available for the entire time that your son/daughter attends our school. 

Project costs. 

During year 7 each student will design and make a variety of small projects.  These Projects may 

include: Wooden toy, key ring, phone holder, fabric food, graphics packaging. 

To cover the cost of materials for all these projects and simplify the administration we are asking 

for a single donation of £7.00. 

During Food Technology lessons students are asked to bring in their own ingredients.  No further 

costs will be incurred. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Salih                                                                                                                                                          

Head of The Arts & Technology Faculty 

Your total payment of £10.00 will need to be made online via Arbor or using the Arbor Parent App.  

   How to pay online: Log into your Arbor account. 

Click into School shop 

Select:  Year 7 Design & Technology Projects 

Click Buy Product 
If you would like further information on how to access the School Arbor system then please contact the School 

Office on 01727 856874.  
If your child is in receipt of the pupil premium then the school will be able to provide the materials for free. 

For more information regarding whether your child is eligible, please contact Mr S Salih Head of The Arts & 

Technology Faculty. 


